Announcement for this weekend’s Mass

If I may interrupt you to pass on some information about changes to our Mass
arrangements.

We can use the basement to accommodate more people for our weekend Masses
here at St Joseph. Initially we will use that space as overflow. We will seat as
many persons as possible in the main worship space and then begin to seat
people in the basement. With our recent upgrades in audio-visual equipment you
will be able to see and hear all elements of Mass. At communion time an
Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion will come downstairs to distribute
communion. After Mass if you are in the basement please exit out the doors on
the west end. Persons needing the restrooms when downstairs should use the
facilities by the kitchen. The persons upstairs will use the bathrooms closest to
the stairs. This will keep the two groups using separate entrances, facilities etc.



